
Year 4 
 
 
 
 

Home learning ideas 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 

 

 
Measure the perimeter 
of each room in your 
house. Which room 
has the greatest 
perimeter? Which 
other units could you 
have used? What is 
the difference in size 
of each of the 
rooms? 
 

Bake a cake or help 
to make a pizza. 
Cut it into eighths 
and create 
equivalent fractions.  

English 

 
Write a review of 
your favourite movie. 
Think about the plot 
and the best points. 
Who would you 
recommend it to, and 
why? 
 
Interview an adult. 
Ask them about their 
life. Write a 
biography about them.  

Science 

 
Write a non-
chronological report 
about an animal of 
your choice. Describe 
its 
Appearance 
Diet 
Habitat 
 
Include other 
interesting facts that 
may you have found 
out.  

Computing  

 
Design a video game. 
Create a storyboard 
to describe what 
happens. What is the 
objective of the 
game? What does the 
main character have 
to do along the way? 

RE 

 
Write an acrostic 
poem about… 
E 
A 
S 
T 
E 
R 
 

History 

 
If you could time 
travel to a specific 
era in human history, 
where would you back 
to and why? Write a 
list of questions you 
could ask specific to 
that time. What 
questions might people 
from that time have 
for you? 

PE 

 
Prepare a warm up 
and cool down routine 
for a family member 
to follow.  
 

Geography 

 
Write a weekly 
weather report. You 
could also make a 
forecast for next 
week.   

PSHCE 
 
 
 
 
Is there a job you 
would love to do when 
you are older? Design 
a poster to teach me 
all about why it 
appeals to you.  

Art 

 
When did you last 
draw a self-portrait? 
Use a mirror to help 
you add more detail. 
Are there other 
family members that 
you could draw? 

DT 

 
Create a robot using 
empty boxes and 
bottles. Can you make 
it move? Write 
instructions to go with 
it. 

French  

 
Describe yourself or a 
family member using 
the sentences we have 
learnt in French.  

Music  

 
Listen to your 
favourite songs. 
Identify the 
instruments you can 
hear.  
 

 


